
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Fri 17th February   Staff INSET Day 

Fri 17th - Fri 24th February  Half Term 

Mon 13th & Thu 16th Mar Parents’ Meetings 

(Letter to follow on our return from half term) 

Mon 3rd April – Fri 14th Apr Easter Holidays 

Early Spring Newsletter 

Class email Addresses 

Teaching staff are happy to discuss questions you 

may have or exchange information with you.  

Please use their class email address to make contact: 

3EE@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

3JB@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

4JA@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

4KB@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

5MH@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

5DC@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

6NW@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

6RW@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

Holiday Requests 

The government provide clear, consistent guidance 

to Headteachers that children should attend school 

every day and therefore we cannot authorise holiday 

requests. I am sure you appreciate this and that we 

are obliged to send out an official, standard letter in 

response to parental requests. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

 

Everyone is Valued, Everyone is Motivated, Everyone Achieves 

Road Safety – Near Miss 

Two of our children were involved in a near miss on 

in recent weeks, distracted by having fun with 

friends. We have spoken to the children about it and 

would appreciate it if you will reinforce the 

importance of being very careful and sensible around 

roads, particularly those who walk to/from school 

with friends. Our local roads seem ever more 

dangerous these days. 

 

 

Valuables, including ‘Prime’ Energy Drink 

Please do not send your child to school with valuable 

items as it causes distress if they go missing. This 

happened with one of the ‘sought after’ energy drinks 

recently. 

We are happy for children to bring small items to play 

with but they are not allowed to ‘trade’ items e.g. 

cards, as this can also lead to squabbles or upset. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Message from Mr Hugill 

Time seems to fly as we reach the end of another half term. There are many of our 

community who are facing difficult times at the moment but the children never fail to 

raise our spirits with their successes and wonderful nature and stories. The staff and I 

wish you a happy half term break. I hope you get to enjoy some wonderful family time. 

 

Mr Hugill 
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